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Branch Rover Council Levy Policy 

Purpose: 

This policy outlines the issuing of the Branch Rover Council (BRC) Annual Levy. 

Policy: 

The BRC Levy shall be issued on the second Wednesday in October. 

The Levy shall be issued to all Registered Rovers as of the 1st October, from the nominal roll 

available through myscout (www.myscout.sa.scouts.com.au).  A copy of the nominal roll 

respectively applying to crews shall be attached to the invoice, and sent to each crew. 

Crews who fail to pay by the due date shall follow the consequences outlined in the policy “Late 

Payment Policy for BRC accounts.” 

Only members who have had an A3 (Change of Status) completed to deregister themselves from the 

section shall be exempt from the Levy, unless approval from the BRC executive has been acquired 

PRIOR to issue. 

A3 (Change of Status) being processed to deregister and hence not represented on myscout, shall 

also be exempt from payment of the Levy – Crew leaders are responsible for contacting the BRC 

Treasurer in writing. 

It is the crew’s responsibility to ensure that levy invoices are correct, and correspond otherwise with 

the BRC Treasurer in conjunction with the Branch Commissioner (Rover Section) to solve any issues. 

Rover advisors shall be exempt from paying the levy. 

http://www.myscout.sa.scouts.com.au/

